
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings- 89.33% 

Sycamores – 91.95% 

Poplars – 98.00% 

Maples – 95.81% 

Elms – 95.76% 

Hawthorns – 90.45% 

Chestnuts – 94.12% 

Well done to Poplar again this 

week!   

 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – We have absolutely loved welcoming our grown-ups back to 

school for our Teddy Bear’s Picnic and have had lots of fun exploring 

fireworks and Bonfire Night safety. 

Saplings – We’ve enjoyed celebrating our Teddy Bear’s picnic with our 

grown-ups this week as well as exploring everything sparkly as we’ve 

learned about Bonfire Night.  

Sycamores – We have had a fantastic week learning about 

Remembrance Day. The children have shown such an interest in the 

topic – Well done! 

Poplars – What a lovely week to start this half term. We have done 

some fantastic work investigating Remembrance Day.  

Maples – It’s been a lovely first week back in school. We have moved 

on to non-fiction writing and have began exploring the features of 

chronological reports ready to write our own on waterfalls. 

Elms – We have had a super week learning about the celebrations of 

Diwali and Bonfire Night! There has been lots of wonderful artwork 

created by the children. 

Hawthorns – A busy first week back! We have started looking at play 

scripts – Horrible Histories-style! Everyone has settled in brilliantly.  

Chestnuts – So amazed at the inventive and descriptive sentences 

produced this week to help pupils describe Julius Caesar’s homecoming.  

 

Welcome back, I hope everyone had an excellent half term break. 

I’ve had a fantastic week in school, visiting all of the classrooms to 

see what’s been going on. The Teddy Bears Picnic drop in was 

fantastic – thank you to Mrs Dodds, Miss Wright, Miss Marshall and 

Miss Leaver for organising it. Our football team started their 

league campaign with two wins and a loss. Well done! If you’re doing 

something for Bonfire Night, have a lovely time and remind the 

children of safety around fireworks. Have a lovely weekend!               

Mr Moran 

Special mentions this week are for Chi for boxing, Ava, Megan M and Sophie S for dancing, Poppy M for 

being best team leader at Beavers, Florence T for swimming and Jake R for football. Well done everyone!  

Our fantastic award winners this week 

– given for lots of wonderful things, 

please ask why if your child was a 

winner. 


